February 4, 2008

Dear Metropolitan Area Planning Commission,

In my letter dated August 6, 2007, which was addressed to you, I made reference to
certain conditions and restrictions placed on property that was owned by Eddie and Lee
Cooper and adjacent to my property. The referenced conditions and restrictions have now
been specifically relinquished and revoked by me, according to a written agreement. I
have withdrawn and rescinded my August 6, 2007 letter, concerning the previous
application for a conditional use permit. You may disregard the correspondence because
my concerns do not apply to the conditional permit application currently submitted by
King’s Ranch.

Smcerely,

Sandy Modelevsky



